
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to share some exciting ideas on how you can transform 

your garden into a wildlife-friendly haven. 

1. Native Plant Selection 

Choose plants that are native to your region as they require less maintenance and provide 

essential habitats for local wildlife. 

2. Pollinator Gardens 

Incorporate flowers such as lavender, coneflower, and bee balm to attract bees, butterflies, and 

other pollinators. 

3. Water Features 

Add a small pond or birdbath to provide a water source for birds and other animals. 

4. Natural Mulching 

Use organic mulch like wood chips or straw to retain moisture and create shelter for beneficial 

insects. 

5. Birdhouses and Feeders 

Install birdhouses and feeders to invite a variety of bird species to your garden. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions to promote wildlife in your gardening endeavors. 

Together, we can create a greener and more sustainable environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


